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)tfice of the Chairman

DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORT

Ottawa, December 21, 1949.

Attention Mr. E.R. Macmillan.

Gentlemen: M.S. "FORT HEARNE"

I have your letter of the 8th instant in which you
ask if the arrangements which were made in connection with the
load line survey for the M.S. "FORT ROSS" may be applied to the
above named ship which is now in service in the Westrn Arctic and
is not expected to leave these waters until some time in 1953.

In reply I bave to advise you that provided you are
satisfied than the load line surveys are properly carried out and
the certificates are endorsed by persons authorized by you for that

purpose the same arrangements may be applied to this ship while in
Arctic waters.

Yours very truly,
(Sgd) A.A. Young,

for R.C. Blyth
Deputy Chairman.

Llbyd's Register of Shipping

(united with the British Lorporation Register),
276 St. James Street West,

MONTREAL, Que.
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